
Opening ceremony
of the buildings for the Public Secondary School 1 of  Golo-Djigbé

on February 16, 2023



Danse performance of the students

   

           

           Speeches held by the principal               and      the department director for secondary education

            

       

                 the chairman of our NPO                     and                         the chairman of the PTA

              

                    

                   the sudent representative                   and                                 the Mayor



ceremony of passing on the keys

ribbon cut

visite of the new school builduings



We wish all students a lot of fun learning in the new buildings and good luck with the exams. May 
many great personalities emerge from this school.

I would like to thank all the students for spending their time together with us during the construction 
phase.
From the bottom of my heart

Astrid Toda


